
 

 

 
March 25, 2020 
 
 
Dear Valued Supplier,  
 
As part of the Coronavirus Guidance for America, President Trump announced that those working in industries 
that are critical to our country’s infrastructure, including chemicals, will continue normal operations at this time. 
Buckman plays an important role in supplying many customers that are also included on this critical list.  
 
You are receiving this message because you are critical to our supply chain for some of the products we 
manufacture. It is our responsibility to ensure our suppliers are able to meet demand and continue to support us 
during this time. If you encounter any disruption, or foresee a disruption, that will impact your ability to supply 
Buckman, please immediately notify Buckman’s representative identified below so we can adjust our 
production planning and communicate with our customers.  
 
If you face a mandated government closure, you may share this letter with appropriate authorities to assist in 
obtaining an exemption.  
 
As the COVID-19 crisis worsens, Buckman’s Global Task Force is closely monitoring the potential adverse impact 
on the continuity of our supply chain. At this time, our manufacturing locations in North America are currently 
fully operational.  
 
It’s critical that should you anticipate that you will not be able to meet our supply needs during this time, please 
notify Susan Deloach immediately. Her contact information is provided below.  
 
Susan Deloach 
+19012726522 Office 
swdeloach@buckman.com 

 
We will diligently update the COVID-19 page on buckman.com with the latest information. Please check back for 
the most recent information and contact Buckman with any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you for your business. 
 
 

 
 
 
Jim Doan       Mike Raday 
General Manager      General Manager, Operations 
Buckman North America     Buckman North America 

 
 


